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WESTRAIL, TENDER NO 53/99 
20. Hon Bob Thomas to the Minister for Transport: 

With regard to Westrail Tender number 53/99 advertised in The West Australian on January 15 2000 involving 
the Maylands Railway Station upgrade and new pedestrian underpass - 

(1) Has this job been successfully completed? 

(2) What work was involved in the project? 

(3) Which firm was awarded the contract? 

(4) What was the tender price for the work? 

(5) What was the final cost? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 

(1) No; work has not yet commenced as at 2 November 2000. 

(2) The work to be undertaken involves providing a completely new railway station and a pedestrian 
underpass together with removal of the existing footbridge. 

(3)-(4) A contract has not yet been awarded. 

(5) Not applicable. 
 


